
Daily Bulletin:
Tuesday, November 21, 2023

Lunch Menu:
Turkey w/Dinner Roll

Country Fried Steak w/Dinner Roll

Italian Turkey Sub

Pepperoni Pizza

Mashed Potatoes and Gravy

Fruit and Veggie Bar and Pumpkin Bar

Milk



Announcements:
No School on Thursday and Friday. Happy Thanksgiving!

Sports:

Falcon WayWinners:

College/Military Visits:

Job Postings:



Class of 2024 important events:



PARENT / STUDENT INFORMATION
The Chromebook Protection Plan and the Chromebook Acceptable Use Procedures, as well as district policies outlined in

the Wabasha-Kellogg Secondary Student & Parent Handbook. Failure to comply with these procedures and policies may
result in disciplinary consequences which may include the loss of privilege to take the Chromebook home or use the
Chromebook in general. Students who graduate early, withdraw, transfer, are suspended or expelled, or terminate enrollment at

Wabasha-Kellogg for any reason must return their individual school Chromebook on the date of termination.
If you attend home sporting events, you are expected to be there watching and cheering on your friends and team. During football
games there is NO going into the school or down on the elementary playgrounds. During volleyball games you need to stay in the
gym areas. Absolutely NO running through the hallways or around the cafeteria. If you cannot follow these expectations, you will

not be allowed to attend these events. Thanks!
*********************************

Students: The athletic trainer is here every Tuesday. Please sign up ahead of time in the office and you will be called out of class.
Even if you’re not sure you want to see her, or change your mind, just let us know.

*********************************
A reminder that if you are at an appointment in the morning, you need to bring a verification from them (doctor, dentist, etc.), as well
as, a call from your parents, otherwise your absence will be unexcused. This is in the student handbook, and many of you are not

abiding by this policy. Thank you for your cooperation.
*********************************

Locks are Recommended for the 2023-2024 school year. Please be sure you are locking your lockers. If you need a lock, you can
purchase one from the office for $5.00. It must be a school-issued lock. You can use a lock of your own for

your gym locker. The locker rooms will be locked throughout most of the day. Please plan accordingly and do not put items in your
gym locker that you think you might need during the day.

*********************************
Parents: When dropping off students for school in the morning or picking them up after school, please remember to do so
between the first & second row (nearest Co. Road 30), NOT right next to the bus lane. You can also use the marked cross walk.

*********************************
Going out to cars during the day: There will be NO trips out to your cars during the school day. You need to remember what you

need for the day when you come into the school!!
*********************************

Cell phones: You can use your cell phones during passing time and lunch and before & after school. However, if you leave class to
use the restroom or go to your locker, you are NOT allowed to use your phone.

********************************
Parents and students: All bus departure times and game locations are on our website on the ‘calendar of events.’ If you click on

the level and location of the game, it will show you directions.
********************************

Students are reminded that W-K is a closed campus. With the exception of senior privileges, students are not to leave the building
for any reason. This includes going out to their cars during school hours. Being responsible is one of our pillars of character, and

we expect our students to be responsible. This means remembering what they need and bringing it to and into the school.
Permission to

run home and get something they forgot will be denied. Students may call home from the office to ask a family member to bring it
for them.

*********************************
Safety is an important concern. Most students act in a safe and respectful manner at all times. However, it is important to assure the
safety of everyone and if there is one chance someone may choose not to be safe, the school needs to take the necessary precautions

*********************************
Hunting notice: Please remember that if you will miss any school for hunting, a phone call or parent note ahead of time to the

office must be taken care of, as well as, getting your make-up work ahead, in order for it to be an excused absence.
*********************************

Appointments: An appointment verification is necessary for an absence to be excused. This would include any time you come late
in the morning/return after leaving, from doctors and dentists appointments, etc.

Lunch accounts: All lunch accounts MUST be kept current.
*********************************

Student parking notice: Students are not allowed to park in the staff parking lot. Please use the student lot to the
north (towards Wabasha)




